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“Thanks
Lee
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Sor ets manna:
Hall,

Last time| contacted you as a group was about 11 months back as we finalized ideas for the CUS.
concentration within Petroleum Engineering. That effort has moved forward, with a set of students
last year that took two elective courses you helped design, and a cohort of ~10 students tis year
that are interested inthe full concentration. We'l provide more info on that a we near the start of
the new semester.

The reason for thisemalis to request to re-convene the committee fora diferent project: an
expected SMM statesfederal infrastructure investment at the LSU PERTT Lab, centered around
CUSresearch, education, testing, and training.

If your job description or situation has changed such that you are no longer the best person to
participate in this capacity, let me know and | can look for a replacement

Otherwise, please reply to mewith a general idea of your availabilty over the next month, and then
Vil use that infoto crate a Doodle pol to nil down a time for a zoom meeting wherewe can give
details about the funding and explain what asistance we are requesting rom this group.

Thanks so much - | really look forward tobrainstorming aboutthis opportunity!
Karsten

Karsten& Thompson, PhD




